
If you previously have taken the volunteer deputy registrar 

examination and received a certificate of appointment, all 

appointments expired on December 31 of every even-numbered 

year. 

Starting Feb. 4, 2025 Starr County Elections Administration will 

have VDR training classes at 5:30 pm at the Starr County Large 

Conference Room every other Tuesday of the month. Please call 

our office to schedule your registration. 

STARR COUNTY ANNEX, LARGE CONFERENCE ROOM 

100 N. FM 3167 

RIO GRANDE CITY, TX 78582 

PH: 956-716-4800 
 

 


